
Special Town Board- Meeting 
Tuesday July 5, 2011 

 
The special town board meeting was held on Tuesday July 5, 2011 at the 
Town Hall.  The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm by Chairperson 
Linda Seidel.  Members present were, Supervisor I Robert Keil, Supervisor 
II Mike Weibel, Treasurer Mary Hofer and Clerk Terry J Houlihan.   
Also in attendance were the following:            
See the attached list for those in attendance. 
 
County Zoning Ordinance and Mapping – Presentation Charlie Handy 
There were 15 persons present at this meeting opposing the new LED 
billboard and regular billboard that is located South on State Road 16 
heading in to the La Crosse. 
Concerns were: 

• LED billboard is too bright and on 24/7 
• Limit number of billboards on State Rd 16 
• Safety concern for drivers viewing billboards 
• Obstructing views of the Bluffs, Valleys, Coulees and stars at night 

Citizens are asking, Town of Medary to take matter under serious 
consideration to help support La Crosse County Moratorium on Billboards 
and new regulations on outdoor advertising.   
Citizens were informed that billboards along Federal Aide Highways are 
currently regulated by the Wisconsin DOT. 
 
Motion: Seidel to adjourn Special Town meeting.  Second Weibel  ALL 
AYE 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:00pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Terry J Houlihan 
Town Clerk 
 


